
                  

 

  

Routines                            
Physical Education 

Indoor P.E. lessons will be on 

Monday mornings. We will 

also be going outdoors and 

practising our athletics skills. 

Grab-a- Grown Up 

This term it is on every other 

Wednesday. We would love 

for you to come into the class 

with your child and they will 

proudly show you their 

learning. Please bring your 

child into class through their 

normal entrance.   

KS1 will start on Wednesday 

3rd May 2017.  

 

Water Bottles & Coats 

Children need to ensure they 

have a water bottle & coat in 

school every day.  We aim to 

get the children out in the 

fresh air as often as possible 

but want the children to stay 

warm and dry. 

 

Named clothing 

Please ensure ALL your 

child’s clothing is named, in 

particular their sweatshirts and 

cardigans as these are easily 

misplaced in school but can be 

easily returned if named. 
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Under the Sea 
 
Welcome back, I hope you had a super holiday and made the 

most of the sunshine! 

 

This term is short, but we will be packing in lots of learning 

all about the sea. In English we have been writing sea shanties 

and from next week our work will be based upon the story 

‘The Storm Whale’. 

 

Our Maths learning will focus on recapping our learning. We 

will be learning about shape, time and money. As well as 

practising our basic arithmetic.  

 

We will also be going on a great trip to the beach at Weston-

Super-Mare on May 24th. More information will follow in a 

future letter.  
 
It is our class service on the 12th May, starting at 2.30pm. It 

would be great to have you there! Please come to the office. 

 

You may have heard about our new Old Spot Trot initiative. 

This is where we will run or walk a mile every day to boost 

children’s (and teacher’s) health and fitness. 

 

As always, if you have any worries or just want to ask us a 

question, our door is always open so please pop in after school. 

 

Mr Hainsworth, Mrs Purnell, Mrs Smith and Mr 

Knight 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 28th April – Forest 

school starts 

Friday 12th May – Class service 

Wednesday 24th May – Weston-

Super-Mare trip. 

    

 

This term’s Christian value is: FRIENDSHIP 

“True friends are never apart. Maybe by distance, but never in 

our hearts.” 

Indira Gandhi 

 
Forest School 

Please make sure your child has 

named, warm outdoor clothing 

and wellies for Forest School in 

a bag. 

Indira Gandhi 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

